On May 14, 2007, Robert Kanjian asked the following question regarding CS4 Amendment to June 2006 Charter Agreement for Bright
Futures International Charter School

 

REQUEST:
 The Data Panel attached is for the Delray Vocational Charter, not the Bright Futures Charter

RESPONSE:
 

The correct data panel for Bright Futures International Charter School is attached.  We apologize for the error.

 

 

 Barbara Terembes
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
